
 
 
From: Mara Rockliff [mailto:mararockli[REDACTED]  
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 12:47 PM 
To: Read, John  [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Subject: U.S. vs. Apple, Inc., et al., 12-cv-2826 (DLC) (SDNY) 
 
This settlement is NOT in the public interest. In fact, it is completely backwards. The DOJ 
should be going after Amazon.com's monopoly, not helping Amazon.com drive authors, 
publishers, and independent booksellers out of business.  
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